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Every Sunday 
 

God’s Gifts — Children’s 

Liturgy of the Word 

at the 9:30 am Mass  
 

Higher Grounds Café 

after the 7:30 am and 

9:30 am Masses 

 
May 7 

Confirmation Masses 
at 1:30 pm and 5 pm 

 
May 13 

Parish May Crowning 

 

Reisterstown  

Bloomin’ Art Fest 

 

May 13/14 
Flower Sale  

 
May 14 

Early Bird Deadline for 

Confirmation and  

Religious Education 

 
Wedding Anniversary 

Blessings 

 
May 20 

Italy Pilgrimage 

with Fr. Jerry deadline 

 
June 13 

Night at the Yard 

 

June 16 
Parish Picnic 

 
June 26-30 

Vacation  

Bible School 

On a rainy Sunday in April of  
2023, as part of Sacred 

Heart's 150th anniversary, a 
plaque, donated by Historic 
Glyndon Inc., was unveiled 
and blessed by Pastor Fr. 

Jerry Francik. 

On a rainy Sunday in 
November of 1873, the 
church grounds were 

consecrated.  

The church structure was complete enough for the first Mass to be 
celebrated November 18,1874. 

May 13/14 Mother's Day Carnation Sales 
The Respect Life Committee will be selling carnations for Mother’s Day 

after all Masses.  In support of the USCCB “Walking with Moms in 

Need” program, half the proceeds will go to the Center for Pregnancy 

Concerns and the Pregnancy Support Center of Carroll County.   

Sunday, May 7 

Confirmation Masses 
 

One hundred and forty-three of our parish teens will be 

confirmed by Bishop Bruce Lewandowski after a year of 

preparation and study.  Please pray for them! 

Saturday, May 13 

Parish May Crowning 
 

Join us after the 4:00 pm Mass for our annual Parish 

May Crowning outside at the Blessed Mother statue. 

We will sing songs, pray the rosary and enjoy an ice 
cream treat afterwards! Thank you to Legion of Mary 

and Respect Life for organizing each year. 



Dear Parishioners, 
   I don’t know if you’ve been counting.  I know we should 
not brag, but it gives me great hope to know that we received 
42 people into the Catholic Church at the Easter Vigil.  We were 
able to share Jesus in the Eucharist with 152 children for their 
First Eucharist last week and 5 more individual children with 
their families at the 9:30 am Mass.  Another adult who, for health 
reasons, could not come to the Easter Vigil came into the 
Church, was confirmed and received her First Eucharist at that 
same Mass. This weekend, we will witness the Holy Spirit come 
upon 143 of our young people and we are still anticipating two 
(2) more people to enter the Church this Easter Season and 
many more First Communions as well. Our parish is alive and 
thriving!   

   Numbers are not enough, however.  All of these people 
who have received the Sacraments of Initiation (Baptism, 
Confirmation and/or Eucharist) need to remain or become 
intimately involved with their faith on a weekly, if not daily, basis. 
And we, who are inspired that they have taken time to study and 
reflect, should also deepen our devotion and commitment to 
the Catholic Church and an appreciation of the Sacraments we 
have all received.   

   If you have not been confirmed and would like to receive 
the Sacrament, we can offer opportunities to prepare for 
Confirmation as an adult. The Archdiocese will be celebrating 
Confirmation for Adults on May 28 and October 9.  Please 
contact Paul Gallagher, pgallagher@shgparish.org, if you are 
interested.  Come Holy Spirit! 

Fr. Jerry Francik 

May is the month “which the piety of the faithful has long dedicated 
to Mary, the Mother of God.  This is the month during which 
Christians, in their churches and their homes, offer the Virgin 

Mother more fervent and loving acts of homage and veneration; 
and it is the month in which a greater abundance of God’s merciful 

gifts come down to us from our Mother’s throne”  
(Paul VI: Encyclical on the Month of May, #1). 

 
Mother’s Day Spiritual Bouquet 

Cards are available in the Narthex and Parish Center to honor and 
celebrate those special women in our lives, either living or 

deceased, this Mother’s Day.  
Suggested offering—$10 per card 
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We Welcome the  

Newly Baptized! 
 

Jack Robert Haddaway 

Religious Education and Confirmation Programs 
 

Online registration is now open for our 2023-2024 children’s 

faith formation programs that begin in September! 
 

 $40 per child April 20 – May 14, 2023 

 $60 per child  May 15 – June 11, 2023 
 $80 per child  June 12, 2023 and beyond 

 

Register at www.shgparish.org/2023faithformation 

Prayers for the Sick 
 

Our prayer list is displayed on the TV’s in the Main Church and 

printed in the bulletin monthly.   

To add a name, please call the Parish Center 

at 410.833.1696 or visit www.shgparish.org/sicklist 

Sunday, May 7 

Bereavement Support 
 

Join us at our next meeting 

from 2:30 ‒ 4:00 pm in 

Room 104.  To register or 

for more details, contact  

Janet Tenney at  

410-833-1542 

Altar Flowers 
Honor the memory of a loved one by donating the purchase of altar flowers for the weekend.  

Cost is $100.  The name of your loved one will be listed in the bulletin.  shgparish.org/altarflowers 

Pray for the Repose of the 

Souls of the  Faithful 

Departed 
 

Douglas Bruchman 

Sunday, May 14 

Anniversary Blessings 
 

If you are celebrating a 

wedding anniversary in May, 

please sign up 
at www.shgparish.org/

anniversary or call the Parish 

Office at 

410-833-1696 to receive a 
special blessing at the 9:30 

am Mass.  
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Pilgrimage to Italy 

with Fr. Jerry 

October 4-13, 2023 

Enrollment deadline 

extended to May 20th! 
 

View the brochure with 
itinerary, full details, 

and enrollment form at 

www.shgparish.org/

italy 

Stop by the Welcome Desk 

after Mass and check out our 

150th Anniversary apparel 

and custom rosary! 

To order online: 

CYO Basketball 
 

Volunteer Coordinator needed for the 2023-2024 season.  

Duties include handling registrations, setting team rosters, 

maintaining schedules and reserving practice space and 
recruiting coaches.  If interested, please contact 

Peggy Dryden at pdryden@shgparish.org 

or Stephen Bryan at stephen.gregory.bryan@gmail.com 

or 443-248-0292. 

Apparel 

shgparish.org/150thapparel 

Custom Rosary 

shgparish.org/150throsary 

Night at the Yard 

June 13th 

 

Tickets ONLY (no bus 

transportation) are still 

available through May 

12th. Join Fr. Jerry and Fr. 

Zack and your fellow 

parishioners in Section 86! 

shgparish.org/orioles 
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